
Bradford Township Board of Appeal and Equalization Meeting Announcement 

Attention residents of Bradford Township: The Board of Appeal and Equalization will be 

holding a meeting at the Bradford Township Town Hall on Tuesday, April 15th, 2025, at 7:00 

p.m. This meeting is an opportunity for property owners to discuss their property valuations and 

appeal any discrepancies. Your participation is encouraged to ensure that property assessments 

are fair and accurate. We look forward to your attendance and input at this important community 

meeting. 

 


